
7541 Virginia Oaks Drive         Gainesville, VA. 20155         (703) 753-8832 

Dear Chesterbrook Academy Families, 

 

As we leap into the Spring Season, it is time to think for next year 

as well. We are currently accepting applications for  

our upcoming 2016-2017 school year! This is your chance to save 

$50! In order to secure your space, you must fill out the fee 

schedule, enrollment agreement , provide the registration fee and 

return it before March 11th. On March 12th, registration is being 

opened to the public and will return to full price. We look forward 

to continue to partake in your child’s development. We believe in 

all of our students. 

 

Come to our Open House on Sat. March 12th!  We will have a  

preview of our Spring Camp as well as our Summer Camp!  

Bring a friend and receive a referral credit if they enroll! 

 

Friendly Reminders: 

Please remember to sign your child in and out every day.  

 

Sick Policy: Please keep in mind that we have a 24 hour sick 

policy. This is to ensure the heath of all of us and to limit the 

spread of illnesses 

 

Extra Clothes: Be sure to provide your child with extra clothing, 

including shoes. Items can be stored in your child’s cubby. Also, 

check the clothes often to make sure everything still fits and is still 

seasonally appropriate. For our POTTY TRAINING friends – 

please provide an extra set of socks and shoes. 

 

Not receiving our Email ? Let us know  

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns – please let us 

know.  

 

 

Mrs. Maryann Romero- Principal 

maryann.romero@nlcinc.com 

Mrs. Anna Taylor- Assistant Principal 

Anna.taylor@nlcinc.com 

703-753-8832 

 

Calendar of 
Events 

           March 
 

2/29-3/4 
Scholastic Book Fair  
 
3/2 Happy 112th 
Birthday Dr.Seuss !  
 
3/4 Last day for Equal 
Exchange Fundraiser 
 
3/11 Last Day for Early 
Bird registration for 
2016-2017 
 
3/12 Open House 10am-
1:00pm  
 
3/16 Planetarium Field 
trip Pre-K2  
 
3/21-3/25 Spring Camp 
 
3/25 Spring Celebration 
 3:30pm (classrooms)  
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